RADIO STATION

KBRY : 5120

SODA SPRINGS: IDAHO
December 24, 1966

Bill Nittler
Box 112
Englewood, Colo. 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to verify your reception of December 19 between 12:30 a.m.
and 1:05 a.m. M.5.T. Yours is the first reception report from
the International Radio Club of America that we have received.

We thank you for your letter. If we can be of any further help
let us know.

Coraial 1y yours,

P T

Ronald Watts
Engineer

Enclosed: Coverage Map
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